
Nenda – Gikendan Noopiming gaye Nibiing 
(“seeking knowledge in the woods and place of water”) 

Natural Resources Tribal Youth Camp 

July 29th – August 2nd, 2019 
 

 

The 1854 Treaty Authority is hosting a week-long tribal youth camp during the summer of 2019. 

Nenda – Gikendan Noopiming gaye Nibiing is designed to provide Native American students an 

opportunity to gain hands-on experience in the field of natural resource management, and 

encourage them to pursue related college majors and careers. At this FREE camp, participants 

will spend time in classroom sessions, field trips, recreational events, and work alongside 

professionals in fish and game monitoring and survey activities.  

 

Incoming 10-12th grade, college-bound students affiliated with a 

tribe in Minnesota, Michigan and/or Wisconsin, are encouraged to 

apply. Parents/guardians are responsible for selected participants’ 

transportation to and from the 1854 Treaty Authority Office in 

Duluth, Minnesota on Monday and Friday travel-days. 

 

Candidates must submit an application and composition essay by 

the application deadline in order to be considered. 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

 

 Marne Kaeske, Cultural Preservation Specialist 

 1854 Treaty Authority 

 218-722-8907 

 mkaeske@1854treatyauthority.org 

 

 
Encouraging the next generation of 

stewards 
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